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Media Preview: Panther Classic 2024 
 

Evansville, IN – July 29, 2024 – Evansville proudly presents the inaugural Panther Classic 2024, 

an exciting new event for soccer enthusiasts and families alike. Hosted by Reitz High School Girls 

Soccer, this tournament will debut at the Goebel Soccer Complex on August 30-31, 2024. The 

Panther Classic will feature varsity and junior varsity teams from high schools across Indiana, 

showcasing top-tier girls' soccer talent over two days. 

 

Media personnel are invited to visit the Reitz Bowl at F.J. Reitz High School on Wednesday, July 

31st, at 9:30AM to learn more about this tournament and conduct interviews with local officials.  

 

 

What:  2024 Panther Classic Media Preview 

When:  Wednesday, July 31, 9:30 AM  

Where:  Reitz Bowl, F.J. Reitz High School, 350 Dreier Blvd, Evansville, IN 47712 

Media are invited to enter the bowl through the NW entrance from Rick Davis 

Way 

 

 

Tickets for the event are available for $20, which includes a weekend pass for both Friday and 

Saturday at the Goebel Soccer Complex. 

 

 

Please contact Jeremy Wolfe at (812) 483-3061 for any further inquiries. 
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